
Question on Notice 
 

No. 2150 
 

Asked on Thursday, 10 November 2016 
 
 

MR MILLAR asked the Minister for Transport and the Commonwealth Games 
(HON S HINCHLIFFE) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise whether there are plans to cut back on staff positions at the Department 
of Transport in Emerald, either in terms of total number of hours or in terms of full time equivalent 
positions and on what grounds has such a decision been made? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Gregory for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads has no plans to reduce staffing levels at Emerald. 

  


